Screen shot of Invitation and Reminder Email Invitations to Learner Feedback Survey for

Laboratory Identification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Course held May 15-17, 2018

Invitation Email
SUBJECT:

Invitation to Participate in Laboratory Identification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Course Learner Feedback Survey

MESSAGE: ‘ EDIT MESSAGE ‘ hd ‘

Laboratory ldentification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Course

Learner Feedback Survey

Dear Colleague,

The Division of Laboratory Systems (DLS) at the Centers for Disease Confrol and Prevention (CDC) is seeking to examine the utility of its Laboratory
Identification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Course, held May 15-17, 2018. You are receiving this email because you participated in the course.

Your feedback is important in helping CDC improve the guality of our training products and delivery. Please complete this brief survey about the usefulness of the
Laboratory ldentification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds course by clicking the blue Begin Survey button below.

The survey questions are anticipated to take approximately 5 minutes to complete and your participation is entirely voluntary. Your responses will be anonymous
and no unigue identifying information will be sought or kept.

Thank you for your assistance in helping us evaluate the quality of our training courses..
Sincerely,
Division of Laboratory Systems

Center for Surveillance, Epidemiology, and Laboratory Services
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

Begin Survey
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Screen Shot of Reminder Email

Reminder: Laboratory Identification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Learner Feedback Survey

MESSAGE: ‘ EDIT MESSAGE ‘ hd ‘

Laboratory Identification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Course

Learner Feedback Survey

Dear Colleague

The Division of Laboratory Systems (DLS) at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) is seeking to examine the utility of its Laboratory Identification
of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Course, held May 15-17, 2018. You are receiving this email because you participated in the course.

Your feedback is important in helping CDC improve the quality of our training products and delivery. Please complete this brief survey about the usefulness of the
Laboratory |dentification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds course by clicking the blue Begin Survey button below.

The survey questions are anticipated to take approximately 5 minutes to complete and your participation is entirely voluntary. Your responses will be anonymous
and no unique identifying information will be sought or kept.

Thank you for your assistance in helping us evaluate the quality of our training courses..
Sincerely,
Division of Laboratory Systems

Center for Surveillance, Epidemiology, and Laboratory Services
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

Flzasze do not forward this emaeil as its survey link is unigue to you.
Privacy | Unsubscribe
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Screen shot of Final Reminder

Final Reminder: Laboratory Identification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Learner Feedback Survey

MESSAGE: ‘ EDIT MESSAGE | hd ‘

Laboratory Identification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Course

Learner Feedback Survey

Dear Colleague

The Division of Laboratory Systems (DLS) at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) is seeking to examine the utility of its Laboratory Identification
of Emerging Pathogenic Molds Course, held May 15-17, 2018. You are receiving this email because you participated in the course.

Your feedback is important in helping CDC improve the quality of our training preducts and delivery. Please complete this brief survey about the usefulness of the
Laboratory |dentification of Emerging Pathogenic Molds course by clicking the blue Begin Survey button below.

The survey questions are anticipated to take approximately 5 minutes to complete and your participation is entirely voluntary. Your responses will be anonymous
and no unique identifying information will be sought or kept.

Thank you for your assistance in helping us evaluate the quality of our training courses..
Sincerely,
Division of Laboratory Systems

Center for Surveillance, Epidemiology, and Laboratory Services
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

Flease do not forward this email as its survey link is unigue to you.
Frivacy | Unsubscribe
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